
l\Iinisler: W. Eric Carson 

Duke Memorial United Methodist Church 

25 January 89 

Mrs. Thomas Coble 
2005 Club Boulevard 
Durham, NC 27705 

Dear Hilda, 

Thank you for your letter and expressed desire to have better 
communication throughout the church. 

It was this same desire that led us in the first place to make 
the changes that are now in effect. The decision to do what 
we are presently doing was affirmed by the Council on Ministries 
and carried out by the staff at my bidding. 

I am sending your request to the Work Area on Communications 
where it will receive the serious consideration it deserves. 
They, in turn, will report their findings. If changes are 
indicated, the staff will carry them out. 

Thank you for your leadership in the church and particularly 
as President of the UMW. 

With all good wishes, 

Sincerely, 

te-
W. Eric Carson 

WEC:d 

cc: ~eulah Latta, Recording Secretary, UMW 
Rev. Omar Fink, Council on Ministries 
Work Area on Communications 

5(M \'Vest Chapel Street Durham. North Carnli11;1 '.?7701 
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